
7th Tunnel symposium of SIGRIST-PHOTOMETER 
 
A wide range of topics around smoke and fire detection, visibility control, illumination, 
acoustic in tunnels or incident management was presented by highly competent 
speakers to the industry audience at the 7th tunnel symposium in Munich. A visit of the 
Richard-Strauss-Tunnel, shortly before its official opening, was an impressing closure of 
this two-day event. 
 
SIGRIST-PHOTOMETER held its already 7th tunnel symposium. The latest program was 
again created based on inputs from users and covered a wide range of subjects, all 
about safety in tunnels. Highly recognized and competent speakers presented 
interesting information to the 90 participants, who discussed the learned during and 
after the presentations. 
The event gave room to care for existing contacts but also to find new contacts in the 
circle of participants, representing operators, planners/engineering, and manufacturers. 
They all felt comfortable in the TUV Süd Academy where the symposium was held. 
 
The second part of the event lead to the Richard-Strauss-Tunnel. An introduction about 
the history of the construction was followed by a visit through the tunnel and its 
infrastructure. This gave many impressions of this modern tunnel that was shortly before 
its official opening. After refreshment in the tunnel the satisfied visitors made their way 
home again.  
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